LEGAL NOTICE
Town of Westhampton
Notice of Public Hearing on Zoning Bylaws
The Westhampton Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing at 7:30 pm on April 29, 2019 at the
Westhampton Town Hall, 1 South Rd, Westhampton, MA to consider amendments to the
Town’s Zoning Bylaw that would add a new paragraph to Section 6.21, Special Permit Granting
Authorities to authorize the Selectboard to appoint one (1) associate member of the Planning
Board. The full text of the proposed Bylaws can be viewed on the Town of Westhampton
website, www.westhampton-ma.com and is on file with the Town Clerk.
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